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April 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to inform you that we are running a Drama trip to The Wolverhampton Grand Theatre to see ‘Unexpected Twist’. We have been extremely lucky to receive 50 free tickets for this performance. Students have been selected for the trip as we feel they have shown an interest in studying Drama as one of their options next year, they will therefore receive priority however, this is on a first come first serve basis. As a result, please make sure you return this form as quickly as possible to secure their FREE place.

The date of the trip is Wednesday 17th May and the performance starts at 2.00pm. We will leave school before lunch and travel to the theatre by coach.

We have an estimated return time of 5pm as advised by the coach company however, depending on what time the show finishes and traffic from Wolverhampton, this is only an estimation, therefore suitable arrangements for collection will need to be considered. Students will be asked to contact parents when we are on the return journey to confirm.

Please complete the attached consent form slip and return as soon as possible. Please note that places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Yours faithfully


Miss S O’Hanlon
Drama Teacher
Unexpected Twist –Wolverhampton Grand Theatre – Wednesday 17th May

I give/do not give* permission for my child ___________________________Form_______________

to attend the above production. Please return reply slips, yellow form and payment to the finance department.

Signed______________________________ (parent/carer)

Print name__________________________   Date__________________________
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